
TUESDAY CHAT SUMMER OUTING – July 2015 

  

The forty people who went on this year’s Tuesday Chat Summer Outing to Houghton Hall, Carlisle, 

had a great day out and enjoyed meeting friends and neighbours for lunch together, then 

browsing round the miniatures exhibitions, the food hall and the various other shops and displays. 

The party included Tuesday Chat regulars, other Drigg & Carleton parishioners and guests from 

neighbouring villages.  

Tuesday Chat members held Raffles to raise money for the trip and  

would like to thank the Drigg Charity for the award from the Drigg  

& Carleton Community Benefit Fund, to support transport costs. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 
 


